
 Surrey Heath Borough Council  
Surrey Heath House 
Knoll Road 
Camberley  
GU15 3HD 
 

 

Dear Sarita,           24 April 2021 
 
 
RE: Application to discharge condition 55 (contamination) of outline planning permission 
12/0546 at Princess Royal Barracks, Brunswick Road, Deepcut 
 
Please find attached verification reports for the following plots at the CALA development at Mindenhurst 
being built under reserved matters consent 17/0871.  
 
 

• 02035-CALA-M2-LR-015-P1 – Plots 178-183 
• 02035-CALA-M2-LR-016-P1 – Plots 184-187 
• 02035-CALA-M2-LR-017-P1 – Plots 172-177 & POS near 174 
• C-02035-CALA-M1-LR-002 – Plots 23,24,25 
• C-02035-CALA-M1-LR-003 P2 – 26,28,67,69,70,71, 
• C-02035-CALA-M1-LR-004 P2 - 27 
• C-02035-CALA-M1-LR-005 P2 – 29,30,31,32,61,62,63,64,65,66 & 68 

 
 
I trust this sufficient to partial discharge the condition in respect of these dwellings.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Laura Powell 
Planning Manager 
 
 


